Club meeting notes 3/12/24
Budget review meeting
Abbr. notes please refer to posted slides

Attendees: Dottie Semonian, Anne Anderson, Mark Romanowsky, Linas Alinskas, Chur
Masors, Kathy McGowan, Matt O’Brien, Sharat Somashekara, Lisa Mosca, Joe Bernard, Bob
Bowen, Karen Scammell, Bernadette Johnson, Barbara Mack, Mary Theresa Bonhage Freund,
Liz Albert, Kent Springer, Steven Freund, Carl Popolo, Jennifer Lown, Tim Wheatley

Some “hits” we took 2023
Logbook rowing in general was low last year with the rain and fast flow of the river
Festival wasn’t held

Linas Alinskas and Lisa Mosca will run learn to scull

Dennis McCarthy gave an update: all is not lost in our endeavor for a new Boathouse

The City Manager got in touch with Dennis and currently the thought is a sharing with a possible
VFW building (kitchen/bar)...

Potential for doubling maybe tripling our current space to ~5,000-7,800 sq ft BH

If so, we will likely will reach out to a few area clubs to see if we can bring them in/onboard

Safety Message:

Once the water and air temps warm up and we hear from the Boat Captain

Cold water temps precautions:

Stormy Seas is a great vest- has a CO2 cartridge, vest has a pull cord, available on Amazon
doesn’t interfere with rowing



